Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

Enclosure

29th lovember, 1837.

Dear Sir,
With reference to my letter of the 23rd
instant respecting the ventilation of the Engine Room

£

of Yard No.847 bullding by Messrs. Philip & Son, I now
send herewith, for your information, a copy of a further
communication which has to-day been addressed to lir.
Norman Hart on the subject.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.




